
Studio Updates re: Credit Card Payments

THANK  YOU!

In an effort to further cut costs, effective

immediately, we will no longer be

accepting credit card payments onsite

within the studio. Payments for classes

and practicas may be done by cash,

check, Venmo or on the The Space

website. We appreciate your support in

this matter.

Please contact Jenny Cooper at 541-401-

1635 with any questions, comments or

concerns. 


